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What is happening? 
• To facilitate construction of the new Ontario Line subway station at Queen, crews must shift the 

location of the existing water services lines that are in conflict with the building footprint of the 
future station.   

• To complete this work, temporary overnight water shutdown will be required to neighbouring 
buildings, including: 

o 1 Queen Street East 
o 2 Queen Street East  

• Full service will be restored during the day. 

• Work will take place within the closed worksite and no pedestrian or traffic impacts are 
expected.  

 
 

What to expect 
• Temporary overnight shutdown of water services to neighbouring buildings listed above will be 

required while water services are transferred.  

• Shutdowns will be completed during overnight shifts to limit impacts to neighboring buildings 
and tenants.   

• A hydrovac machine may be used in this work.   

 
 

About the Ontario Line 
• 15.6-kilometre subway line that will make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto  

and beyond.   

• 15 stops and more than 40 connections to other transit, including GO train, subway,  
LRT, streetcar, and bus lines.  

• Less than 30 minutes from one end of the line to the other.  

• 28,000 fewer car trips each day. 

 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on X, Facebook, and Instagram: 
@ontarioline 
Visit the website: 
www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community offices: 
770 Queen Street East (near Queen & 
Broadview) 
General hours:  
Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays: 9:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. 
Wednesday: 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
Thursday: 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 
Thorncliffe Park:  
East York Town Centre 
45 Overlea Blvd., Toronto, ON M4H 1C3 
Unit 153 (across from the Rogers store) 
General hours: 
Monday – Friday, 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à OntarioLine@metrolinx.com  

Construction Notice 

Update: Notice of occasional overnight water 
shutdowns impacting buildings at Queen Street 
East and Victoria Street  
Expected start date: As early as December 19, 2024 

Duration / Hours of Work:  Up to five overnight shifts, including: 

• Thursday, December 19, starting at 9:00 p.m. until 5:00 a.m. on Friday, December 20  

• Friday, December 20, starting at 9:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m. on Saturday, December 21  

• Saturday, December 21, starting at 7:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m. on Sunday, December 22  

• Sunday, December 22, starting at 7:00 p.m. until 5:00 a.m. on Monday, December 23  

• Monday, December 23, starting at 9:00 p.m. until 5:00 a.m. on Tuesday, December 24 
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